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You can find an English version of this document at

https://lundenisollentuna.se/boendeinfo

Replacement of ventilation fans in the high-rise building

During the period October 18, 2021 through October 22, 2021 , we will change

out the large fans in the high-rise building, 2 pcs. This means that the ventilation will be
suspended during certain periods. However, we hope that it will not mean any major
inconveniences for the residents. If you experience problems, contact the board via email, see

info further down in this Accommodation info.

Tele2 / ComHem and TV6

Tele2 / ComHem has informed the association that from 2021-10-31 TV6 will come

not to be left in the channel supply that the association has procured with
Tele2 / Comhem. TV6 will be replaced by TV10.

For those of you who have your own agreements with Tele2 / ComHem, you must contact them to get

correct information in case you will be affected.

Cleaning among the bikes

On October 10, the bicycle storage was cleaned. If you miss your bike, you can contact

the board. The bicycles that have not been picked up before November 7 will be thrown away.

with kind regards, The Board BRF Lunden
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Husein Velic, Christian Bertvall
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